
 
 
 

October 2020 Board Report 
 
Daycare Report 

• Final balance report 
• Through our Cares Act monies we were able to purchase disinfectant foggers 

and toy sanitizers for the Day Care and Preschool classrooms.  
 
Early Childhood Learning 

• On October 13th our preschoolers were able to experience a wonderful day at 
the farm.  Benton Farms came to us this year at Gil Lynn Park and brought a 
trailer full of animals for them to touch and see (the baby goats were a 
favorite).  They also got a chance to pick a pumpkin out of their pumpkin 
patch.  

•  Brigance screenings will take place for our in-person instruction 
kindergarten students in early November.  

 

Special Education/504 
•  Staff have worked really hard and we are finally caught up with evaluations 

from the spring amid school closures. 
• Medicaid desk audit revealed no errors and we received an additional 

$13,000. 
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